Mask Update

November 19, 2021

Dear DLSPH Community,

We continue to plan for our return to in-person classes and other activities in January. Faculty
members are working diligently to include in-person components for each class; and program
directors are coordinating across programs to ensure that each program offers meaningful in-
person activity.

Thank you for your continued patience as we work through this process. We will keep you
updated regularly as decisions are made. As well, we are working on identifying dedicated study
spaces for those students coming onto campus who will have a mix of in-person and virtual
classes.

And finally, we would like to call your attention to the following announcement from the
University of Toronto on the branded, two-layer non-medical masks that were offered to all
students, faculty and staff members and librarians for personal use in May 2020.

These masks are no longer being distributed.

As you know, non-medical masks must be worn indoors in all common-use spaces on
University of Toronto property.

The Public Health Agency of Canada suggested in November 2020 that non-medical masks
have three layers to provide added protection. However, the Chief Public Health Officer of
Canada and Public Health Ontario clarified that existing two-layer masks can still be used and
do not need to be discarded if they are well maintained and well fitting.

If you have a U of T-branded two-layer mask that covers your nose, mouth and chin without
gapping and allows you to breathe easily, you may add a third layer to it for added protection.
Please see Toronto Public Health’s quidelines for the use of face masks for instructions.

If wearing a mask while working with hazardous material when conducting required onsite
activities (e.g. biological agents, flammable chemicals, radioactive agents), please speak to your
supervisor/principal investigator about appropriate and safe use of face coverings and masks.

Sincerely,

DLSPH Communications


https://governingcouncil.utoronto.ca/secretariat/policies/non-medical-masks-or-face-coverings-policy
https://governingcouncil.utoronto.ca/secretariat/policies/non-medical-masks-or-face-coverings-policy
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.toronto.ca%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2020%2F04%2F97f8-COVID-19-Guidance-for-Use-of-Face-Masks-and-Coverings-by-Public.pdf&data=04%7C01%7Cadalsteinn.brown%40utoronto.ca%7C62ca543cc13a4e2b0ccc08d9ab752061%7C78aac2262f034b4d9037b46d56c55210%7C0%7C0%7C637729343062822743%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=WziFWlbMvY83XByS%2Fj6s%2BdzlwJ61T%2B3C5rQkgY3%2FDVY%3D&reserved=0

